
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

From the Chair of Trustees

Dear Parents

You will be aware that our Headmaster, Mr Matthew Morgan, will be leaving us at the end of the year. I will write to
you separately towards the end of the summer term about Mr Morgan, as his service and commitment to our School
and young people deserves its own communication.

The Trustees have over the last few months undertaken a search and appointment process for our new Head. We
attracted a strong and diverse field, with applicants based everywhere from Scotland to Singapore, from state and
independent sectors, and from sitting Heads in other schools. This is of course a testament to everything we know
and love about our School, including the hard work and excellence of our teaching and support staff.

I am delighted to announce that after a thorough and rigorous process, we have appointed Mr Matthew Lynch to be
our new Headmaster, effective from September 2024.

Mr Lynch is currently our Deputy Head, and he has taught at the School since 2006. We know that his dedication to
Rich’s, unerring professionalism and commitment to continuous improvement make him a perfect fit. We are
incredibly fortunate to have him, and we very much look forward to his successful tenure.

Please do join me in congratulating Mr Lynch, welcoming him into his new role, and supporting him and the School in
the years to come.

Many thanks

Tom

Tom Grogan
Chair of Trustees

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
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